December Newsletter



December 2, 2024







Here's what has happened in the last month and what's to come!

Welcome

Hello everyone! We know how overwhelming the end of the semester can be. Please take care of yourself and enjoy some well deserved time off.

Featured Membership Benefit

Did you know that just by being a CTA/NEA member, you are eligible to receive discounts to movies and theme parks! Here is a small list of discounts available:

- AMC
- Regal
- Disneyland
- Universal Studios
- San Diego Zoo & Wild Safari Park
- Six Flags

E-Board Updates

Please join us for the Member Benefits Presentation. Members benefits include insurance, life events, financial services, discounts & travel, retirement, and tools & resources. After the benefit presentation, we will provide a quick update since we had to cancel the last Valley luncheon.

Negotiations Updates

- SBCCDTA attended a budget presentation by the District and plans to pass a multi year wages proposal this week.
- A workgroup will be meeting this Friday to discuss workload adjustments due to the compressed calendar.
- Desktop version of Office for our part time faculty has been signed. The reimbursement form can be found on the district Wiki
- Part time faculty will be paid for the district trainings.
- The "High Intensity Lab"
 workgroup had finished the
 creation of the application and
 are awaiting your submissions!
 Look for an email from Jessy
 Lemieux with all the details.
 Applications are due no later
 than Friday, December 6, 2024
 for each course.

SBCCDTA Instagram

The SBCCDTA webpage should be available in December, but until then, follow <u>@sbccdta</u> for additional updates and information.

In this newsletter you can expect:

Featured Membership Benefit

E-Board Updates

Negotiations Updates

Negotiations Updates

> SBCCDTA Instagram

Upcoming Events

Upcoming Events

Member Benefits Presentation and Union Update Thursday, December 5 Zoom, 4:00 - 5:00

